

Fellow racers,

As you all know we are still under some heavy restrictions of the BC Government. With the great help of the membership we managed to keep the club rolling for test and tune. Keep up the good work!

Unfortunately we had no choice than canceling race 1 and 2 as we just could not operate within the rules as being implemented on us. Race 3 is around the corner and we did not cancel this race just yet....We are hoping that the current trend continues and some of the restrictions will be lifted in the near future. What does that mean? It means that race 3 is NOT canceled as of yet, and we would like to ask the membership to be ready for a race at the end of the month!

We are following the developments closely and expect to be able to make a decision the week before the club race. We acknowledge that it would be a very short turnaround but we just don't want to miss out on a possible opportunity to finally be racing again.

Please stay tuned for the coming weeks as we will keep you guys in the loops.

For now stay safe and enjoy the sunshine!

Erik Gerlof
WCKC